From: registrar

Sent: June-29-17 2:15 PM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 7:46 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Dan Collings

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| do not support an increase in Hydro One rates. When Hydro One implemented the peak hour billing, we were
encouraged to reduce our hydro useage or use hydro during cheaper rate times. We did our best, lowered our
consumption only to have our bill increase anyway with the explanation we weren't using enough hydro.

-- Attachment --





